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Communications

During the past 4 weeks, there were 370 visits to the Glenora Community web site.  Of these visits 260 were unique visits (did not previously visit the site).  Most visitors view our web site using a smart phone.  Contact and Programs are the most commonly viewed pages.
 
As always we are looking for content to post to the facebook page.  A continuous feed of information is important to ensure engagement.  Please forward any interesting facts, announcements, or other community news to Dan Huang (ddhuang@shaw.ca).
 
The email blast list is badly out of date as an updated list of members has not been provided in over a year.  Please forward the most up to date membership list to Dan Ferguson (email.danferguson@yahoo.ca) so that we can ensure that all members are receiving news and notifications.


Social

Have secured 7 volunteers to help with the Summer Picnic. If anyone is interested in helping out, please contact Sue McCoy 


Preschool

· The preschool appreciates the board's initiative to upgrade/green the lighting;
· We are interested in exploring what other community leagues's experiences have been with respect to outdoor bathroom facilities; and
· Our fundraiser is coming up Saturday, March 17 ‎so please come and support the preschool.‎ Tickets are free for board members and there are lots of great items to bid on. 


Community Hall – No report provided

Civics – No report provided

Sports – No report provided
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Membership – No report provided
